
 
 

 

 

To 

 

Mr. Ishaan Shah 
(Final Year student from the department of IT) 

For selection  
in 

 Google Summer of Code 2023 program 

 
Ishaan will participate as a GSoC Contributor,  

developing open-source software for Postman. 
 

 

Congratulations and Best wishes! 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

(Principal) 


